
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE May 3, 2023 

Contact: Devin Mosholder, Swartz Creek Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 327 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Tree removal along Graham Rd. 
 
Flint Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be cutting trees along Graham Rd. between Brown 

St. and Arlene Dr. on Thursday, May 4 from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. The road will be closed to thru traffic. 

Motorists should allow additional time to reach their destination. Please contact Devin Mosholder, 

Swartz Creek Garage Supervisor at (810) 767-4920 ext. 327 if you have questions.   
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